
Dear Year 6 Pupil,  
 
I hope you are doing well in quarantine and hope you aren’t too bored. It’s a really strange                  
time for everyone at the minute but you’re probably in a very different position than most.                
Leaving primary school is sad, it’s the only school you might have ever been to and is the                  
place you have made friends as well as memories. Starting secondary school is daunting, I               
won’t lie, and for you guys you may feel totally unprepared without many transition days but                
stepping into secondary school is basically stepping into some of the best years of your life.  
 
Starting at Milford School I had no older siblings or cousins and coming from a relatively                
small primary school (which doesn’t even exist anymore!) didn’t really know many people so              
it was tricky. But I can assure you that it won’t take you long to make new, long lasting                   
friendships. As well as making new friends, you will be able to experience many new things                
such as interesting lessons and extra-curricular activities.  
 
The support at Milford Haven School is phenomenal, there is always someone to go to if                
you’re struggling or just having a bad day, I know it seems scary but there are so many                  
people who will be there to give their support for you over the next 5 years. 
 
It is hard to believe but millions of people your age are going through the same across the                  
country, so the good news is that you are not alone. As a member of Sixth Form, I can                   
reassure you that we as a school will do all we can to welcome you at this tricky time. 
 
Stay safe! 
Lucy Lewis, Diamond House Captain 


